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Maintain Arunachal’s peaceful image: Governor

Naharlagun, July 18: A delegation of media persons, led by Arunachal Press Club President
Taba Ajum and Arunachal Pradesh Union of working Journalist General Secretary Dodum
Yangfo called on the Governor General (Retd.) JJ Singh at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 18" July
2012.

Interacting with the media persons, Governor stated that any kind of violence is against
the interest of the state and future generations of Arunachal Pradesh. No society can improve
socio-economically and develop if there is no peace. Arunachal Pradesh has been a peaceful state
and must remain so. All of us have a stake in ensuring communal harmony and peace; this alone
can result in prosperity.

Condemning the recent incident of violence in strongest terms, he said that it is a
challenge and we must not shy away from our responsibility. He informed that the government is
making all-out efforts to nab the perpetrators of this crime.

Assuring that corrective steps will be taken, which includes patrolling and security
around the general area near the media houses, the governor said that each member of the society
has a role to play and they must sincerely do their duties.

The delegation, while submitting a five-point memorandum to the governor, requested
him for his personal intervention in removing the feeling of insecurity amongst the people
especially the media persons.

Sd/-DIPR



